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NEWSLETTER—4th December, 2015 

Value of the Month 

Love  

You put your needs before your own, You 

care for them, You’re kind to them, You 

want the best for them, You treat them as 

you’d wish to be treated and you show 

affection to them. 

Dear Parents, 

We may be entering the last few weeks  of school 

but life at St Weonards Primary School is very busy. 

We have TWO non uniform days coming up before 

the end of term. Firstly Friday 11th December, 

please can we ask for donations of prizes for the 

PTFA Xmas Bingo and Secondly Thursday 17th De-

cember, this is a Christmas jumper day in aid of St. 

Michael’s Hospice, please can we have a donation 

of £1 per child, this was arranged by our school 

council! 

Please note that today 4th December was the last 

swimming and last club of this term! 

 

PTFA NEWS 

Winter Wonderland Xmas Fayre– 

Thank you to everyone involved we 

raised £362.20 

Xmas bingo– Friday 11th December 

7pm, St.Weonards village hall. Eyes 

down 7.30pm. Please can we ask for 

donations of prizes to help save the 

cost of purchasing, or donations of 

sandwiches and cakes. 

PTFA Meeting– The next meeting is on 

the 19th January at 7.30pm at the Red 

Lion Peterstow. 

 

 

 
DIARY DATES 

9th December Christmas production ‘The Gift Bringer’ 2pm start 

10th Decem-

ber 

Christmas Production ‘The Gift Bringer’ 6pm start 

11th Decem-

ber 

Non uniform day and PTA Xmas bingo  

16th Decem-

ber 

KS2 Christmas Panto ’The Beauty and The Beast’ 

at the courtyard in Hereford  

17th Decem-

ber 

Christmas lunch and Christmas carol service 

17th Decem-

ber  

Christmas jumper non uniform day  

5th January 

2016 

Back to school! 
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KS1 Visit to Kings Caple Primary School to Visit the Reindeers and Santa. 

The Children went to Kings Caple on Tuesday 1st December to see Santa and his Reindeers. They all en-
joyed themselves during this visit, there was also Christmas crafts for them to join in with too. 

They made Reindeer food with porridge oats and glitter. They made Reindeers out of washing pegs, 
paper plates and hand prints. 

They were all very worn out once they come back to school but are all very excited for the Christmas 
holidays! 
 

 

HMFA Cross Country 

 

Forty two children from six of our HMFA schools had a brilliant, fun and very muddy time, running in our first 
ever federation cross country.  It was fantastic to stand back and admire the speed of the lead runners and the 

determination of others to finish the race in their best possible time.  Everyone who ran should feel tremen-
dously proud of themselves for all their effort and impeccable behaviour.  They were all a credit to their 

schools and our federation.   
 

The first three boys were... 
 

1st Farley - Lord Scudamore 
2nd Sam - St Weonards 
3rd Nathan - Marden 

 
The first three girls were... 

 
1st Kaye - Marden 

2nd Leah - Lord Scudamore 
3rd Eva - Lord Scudamore  

 
Special mentions for exceptional effort go to... 

 

Sam Morris & Rebecca Garlick 

 
 


